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Attendance 

Y1D, Y2F, Y5/6C, 

Y6K 
98% Expected Attendance 

RecM, Y1C, 

Y3/4M, Y4/5K 
95% Concern of under achievement 

RecP 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y2M, Y3/4G 93% Concern of under achievement  

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Darcy-Mae Noah Lillie Jenson Emily Jake 

Lewis Chantelle Teddy Selina Oliver Kaylie 

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Noah Noa George Max Archie  Oliwia 

Lola-Rose Harvey Charlie K Mia Emily Akira 

Balance Bikes 

This week our Year 1 children took  

part in balance bike training. All  

children were provided with a  

balance bike and helmet and developed a range 

of skills including balancing. 

 

Thank you to Qualitas for leading the sessions and 

providing us with the bikes and safety equipment. 

Diary Dates 

 

 16.11.21 – Y4 start swimming (TBC) 

 22.11.21 – Book Fair Mon-Thu 

 13.12.21 – Christmas Enterprise Week 

 23.12.21 – Christmas Holiday 

Parents Meetings  

Thank you to everyone who  

attended our parents meetings and  

also supported everyone’s safety  

by wearing a facemask.  

 

It was great to see parents and carers in school 

again and for some of you, it was the first time you 

have properly met your child’s class teacher. 

 

Bonfire Night 

 

As you know, tonight is Bonfire  

night. If you are attending any  

bonfires or firework events, please  

stay safe.  

 

Remembrance  

Next week children will be taking part  

in activities about Remembrance Day 

and learning about the reason behind 

 it all. There are still poppies and  

remembrance items available to buy. 

 If your child would like something, please send 

them with money next week. 

Dojo Prize Winners 

This week I have had my first Dojo prize  

winners. Bobby, Hetty and George in Nursery 

were thrilled to have made it to 100 points  

and were eager to spend his earnings on a  

Dojo prize. Well done children! Other children have hit 

the 100 mark, but are saving up. 

Christmas Performances 

Unfortunately, we will not be able to do  

our Christmas performances again this  

year. We have not started having in  

school assemblies yet and as cases rise  

around us, we do not feel that it would  

be a safe idea. Children will still take part in 

Christmas activities in school. More information to 

follow… 

 

 


